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Work Summary Update 

- A second Early Career Researcher PhD for PBRF Portfolio application was 
approved.  

- Feedback from the committee received for the 2020 – 2024 Research Strategy. 
A process was agreed upon for the next round of consultation. 

- Published Quality Assured letters to the editor of journals and peer-reviewed 
papers published in PCIs (a virtual peer community) were approved as 
legitimate research outputs. The Research Advisor will present a report on 
submissions of both forms of output in 12 months. 

- It was decided to hold the Research Symposium in October, subject to 
developments with COVID-19 alert levels. 

- The draft URC workplan was approved. 
- The chair updated the committee on progress with “Research Futures” an 

initiative of the Research Directors of the subsidiaries of the NZIST. 
- The final reports were received from the 2019 Early Career Research projects 

Items Linked 

• Subcommittee Minutes 
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